
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date  
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230330 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
We are writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. CACI Limited is interested in certain information held by your 
organisation regarding your Patient Level Costing system and Integrated Data 
Platform (for secondary use). As part of your response, please can you include 
the following information:  
 
Patient Level Costing system 

1. Who is your current system supplier for your Patient Level Costing 
system? 

a. Our patient level costing system was internally developed 
2. When does that contract expire (not including optional extensions)? 

a. Not applicable 
3. Is it used purely for the National Cost Collection submission? 

a. Yes 
4. If not, what other purposes is it used for? 

a. NA 
  
Integrated Data Platform (for secondary use).   
  

a. Do you use an Integrated Data Platform that consolidates multiple 
data sources for the purpose of analytics and reporting? 

i. Microsoft SQL Server 
b. Who is the supplier of this system or systems if more than one? 

i. Insight Direct (UK) Ltd 
c. When does the contract (contracts) expire (not including optional 

extensions)? 
i. 28th February 2024 

d. Does your current contract meet all your statutory data 
submission needs? 

i. Yes 
e. Does the Trust have a strategic Business Intelligence or Data 

Analytical tool? 



 

i. Yes 
f. If so which one? 

i. Microsoft Power BI 
  
 
 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 


